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Subject: Pelagic RAC contribution to the consultation on reducing the incidental
catches of seabirds

Dear Mr McSween,

Thank you for your advice on the consultation on the incidental catches of seabirds.

I would like also to thank you for your warm welcome and your kind invitation to attend
one of the RAC's meetings. I look forward to working with you and to meet

representatives of the different RACs in the coming months.

Allow me to extend my wish for a constructive dialogue and close cooperation with the
RACs.

Yours sincerely,

wri EVANS
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